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From: "Prof. Dr. Saad Mekhilef" <saad@um.edu.my>
Date: Fri, 2 Nov 2012 18:27:55 +0800
To: <rector@nust.edu.pk>
Cc: <dqa@nust.edu.pk>; <dqa.nust@gmail.com>; JAGDISH KAUR GURDEEP SINGH<jagdish@um.edu.my>; Ghauth Jasmon<ghauth@gmail.com>; 
Faisal Rafiq Mohamd Adikan<rafiq@um.edu.my>; Siti Salwah Salim<salwa@um.edu.my>
Subject: Research Collaboration between NUST, Stanford, and UM

Assalamu Alaikum,

Dear Engr. Muhammad Asghar

Rector, NUST

We would like to thank you again for your kind hospitality during our visit to NUST in September, i have been asked by our Vice Chancellor to reply to your 
letter dated 9th Oct. 2012 and follow up the collaboration between NUST, Stanford and UM. We are more than happy to part of this research collaboration, 
the Dean of Faculty of Computer Science & Information Technology (Prof. Dr. Siti Salwah Binti Salim) and the Dean Faculty of Engineering (Associate 
Professor Dr. Faisal Rafiq Bin Mohamd Adikan) are cced in this e-mail. We will discuss the details with lead coordinator (Dr. Arshad Ali).

Thank you
–
Best Regards
==========================================================
Prof.Dr.Saad Mekhilef
Head,
Department of Electrical Engineering
Faculty of Engineering
University of Malaya
50603 KUALA LUMPUR
MALAYSIA
Tel: +603 7967 6851/5205
Fax: +603 7967 5316 <tel:%2B603%207967%205316>
E-mail: saad@um.edu.my Or mekhilef@yahoo.com
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